
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear Hunt Military Communities 
Residents,  

Happy New Year! Hoping this finds you 
well after the holidays and ready for 
2022. At Hunt Military Communities, 
this is a time for our teams to reflect on 
the past year and prepare for what I 
know will be exciting changes coming 
for our residents. In 2022, HMC will 

strive to meet and exceed the needs of our residents 
by focusing on several key areas. Our main area of 
concern is your Resident Experience and the delivery 
of service by our team. Focus groups will be utilized at 
many communities so that we can better understand 
any perceived shortcomings and actively seek to 
improve our service to you. We are committed to the 
long-term health of our communities and by continuing 
to develop programs and services that benefit our 
residents, we hope to see our communities continue to 
flourish. Please stay tuned for updates on these, and 
other, programs. Again, Happy New Year and best 
wishes for a happy, healthy, and successful year!  

 

All the best, 

 
 

 
Brian Stann 

CEO 
Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 

JAN 
2022 

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing 

Friendly Reminder for January 
Holiday Decorations/Outside Lighting Policy PART 2 
Christmas lighting may not be erected before Thanksgiving and must be 
removed no later than January 10th. Outside decorative lights are to be 
turned off no later than midnight, except on Christmas Eve and New 
Year’s Eve, when they are allowed to remain on overnight. Outside 
lights are not authorized during daylight hours. Decorative lighting for 
other occasions such as Halloween is authorized but cannot be put up 
earlier than one month prior to the occasion and must be removed no 
later than one week after the occasion. All Decorative lighting must be 
UL approved for either indoor or outdoor use. All live Christmas trees 
must be kept watered to reduce the fire hazard. If the pine needles 
begin to fall off or if branches break when bent, the tree must be 
removed from the residence. Use extreme care while decorating live 
trees and use UL approved lights that are not frayed nor have missing 
lights that may cause a fire. There will be a designated time for yearly 
tree removal that will be communicated in our newsletter and website. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Me-WOW to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for December, Miss 

Stormie! 

Yards of the Month Winners from December! 

624 WESSON CIRCLE 682A DYER CIRCLE 

Happy New Year! 



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE ARSENAL 

SAVE THE DATES 

January 11th—February 24th 
CEL Launch Date and Cookie/Cupcake Pick-up Day 

Stop by the housing office anytime on January 11th from 

9am-4pm to pick up a FREE cupcake or cookie as a 

sweet way of saying thank you for being a resident with 

us. Don't forget to fill out the CEL Survey, check your 

inbox on this date for your very own personal survey link 

and passcode. If you did not receive one please contact 

armyhousingsurvey@celassociates.com to request a 

survey link. Cut off date for submission is February 24th 

so be sure to gets yours filled out and turned in before it’s 

too late. 

January 17th 
Virtual Bingo Event 

We are super excited for our second annual Virtual Bingo 
Event that we will be hosting on Monday January 17th from 
5:30pm-7pm via ZOOM Meeting Video Call. Link will be 
available to click on at 5pm and first game starts at 5:30pm. 
We will have an assortment of fabulous prizes such as 
coupons for a free pizza from Domino’s and much, much 
more. We will email blast out the following steps in order to 
prepare for this game a week prior on January 10th so be on 
the lookout for the email titled Virtual Bingo Prep Steps. 
Good luck to all you gamers out there and we cannot wait for 
this very exciting event! 

January 13th-20th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the 
comments below on our Facebook post from January 
13th-20th and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! 
Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out as a 
reminder on Thursday January 13th. Winning photo will 
be chosen on Thursday January 20th by 11:59pm and 
announced on our Facebook page and e-mail blasted on 
Friday January 21st. 

January 3rd-13th 
New Year’s Resolution Contest 

Post your New Year’s Resolution in the comments below 
on our Facebook post from January 3rd-13th and we will 
choose the a resident at random to win a $25 gift card to 
a retailer of their choice! Facebook post link will be e-mail 
blasted out as a reminder on Monday January 3rd. 
Winning resident will be chosen on Thursday January 
13th by 11:59pm and announced on our Facebook page 
and e-mail blasted on Friday January 14th. 

January 14th 
Pet Treats/Toys Day 

On January 14th from 2pm-4pm be sure to stop by and 
bring your cat or dog to pick up a FREE dog or cat 
themed treat or toy right outside of the housing office. 
(Only one treat or toy per pet) Participants that use their 
dog/cat treat or toy in the pet of the month contest picture 
for this month will get extra toys and treats in their 
winning gift basket if chosen as the winner. It’s time to get 
creative and get those winter sweaters on those cats and 
dogs for as long as they will let you to make them look as 
pretty as a picture. Good luck to all you cool cats and 
kittens and all you dynamic dogs and playful pups. 

Happy CEL Survey Days! 




	Blank Page

